
Clearing Notice

TO:                Cboe Digital Members and Participants

FROM:          Cboe Clear Digital Clearing Operations

NOTICE:   #23-07CN

NOTICE DATE: April 10, 2023

PUB. DATE:           April 10, 2023

SUBJECT:     Notification of Ethereum Shanghai Hard Fork

Ethereum will be undergoing the Shanghai hard fork, which is currently scheduled to
occur on April 12, 2023. This fork marks the completion of Ethereum’s full transition to
Proof-of-Stake and will enable staked ETH withdrawals.

Cboe Digital does not anticipate any disruption of its services or to trading during the
scheduled Ethereum network upgrade on April 12, 2023; however, there may be
temporary delays to ETH and USDC deposits and withdrawals during the scheduled
fork.

Questions regarding this Clearing Notice should be directed to the Treasury Operations
email: digital.treasuryops@cboe.com.
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